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Best. Gift. Ever.




Best. Gift. Ever.

Blessed us with His glorious grace

Obtained an iheritance
Predestined us for adoption

ﬁ_.

Chose us

Him

Forgiveness

Redemption

Blessed us in Christ with
every spiritual; blessing in

the heavenly places Ephesians 1



Let us rejoice
Iwn the birth of our Savior
at Ohristmas and always.



Gift yourself with tools to share the

Best. Gift. Ever.

Teaching Children Effectively Level 1 is a class designed to
gift teachers (and ‘wishta’ be teachers) with tools to help
effectively teach elementary school age kids.

Some of the classes are:

* How to Lead a Child to Christ ®* The Importance of the Teacher

* Bible Lesson Preparation and Presentation * Scripture Memorization

* Teaching with Music * Managing Your Classroom * Teaching Children to Pray

Sound fun? Sound interesting? It is!

Teaching Children Effectively-
Level 1

will meet each
Thursday for 12 weeks

January 7—March 25
at the Bark River Bible Church

Class sessions will be offered
1:00-4:00 pm ET and/or
6:00-9:00pm ET
(if minimum number of registrants is met)

Cost: $125

For more information or
questions answered

Call Trish (906) 774-0683
Email: ceftrish@chartermi.net



Telling kids of the
Best. Gift. Ever.

Good News Clubs® have been taking place throughout
our area in public schools. Yet we are now in extraordi-
nary times when schools are temporarily closing, or not
allowing after-school activities, and it is not possible to
hold a Good News Club face-to-face with children.

Because our call to reach children with
the Good News doesn’t end during a
national emergency, we would like to
introduce to you the idea of Good
News Across the Web—a Good News
Club online. Children and the teachers
can be in their homes, but still see and
listen to each other live online.

On the other side of this paper you’ll see an invitation for
children to join an Online Good News Club that is being
held on Monday’s. It won'’t matter if school is closed due
to sickness or open and meeting in person, or if
flip-flopping between the two! Online Good News Club
continues.

Pass along the news - Good News Club continues!
Tear off and pass along the invitation.
Pass along the web-site link to the registration form.

Pass along the news that we are still telling kids the

Best. Gift. Ever.
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Helps Me Do Right!

November 2020 - April 2021 Start attending any week

Time: Mondays  4:00 - 5:00 PM CT GOOD NEWS CLUB® (GNC™)
i is an exciting, fun-filled weekly club for kids in which the
Online: Instructions will be emailed once registered. Bible is clearly taught with songs, stories, games...

: Child E lism Fellowship of Michi
Sponsor: Child Evangelism Fellowship of Upper Michigan WHO TEACHES THE CLUB?

Contact: Trish (906) 774-0683 or ceftrish@chartermi.net GNC teachers are specially trained Christians concerned
. 3 : : for the well-being of your child. All club workers are

[EREEEIE R & Stupperm.com/gnooniinareg.pho screened as required by Child Evangelism Fellowship®

Scan the QR Code Child Protection Policy to ensure your child’s safety.

C E F  This online club is for kids in the following areas:

CHTER NI Delta, Dickinson, Iron, and Menominee Counties in Upper Michigan




Delivering the

Best. Gift. Ever.

Thank you for your many years of delivering the Best. Gift. Ever.
through your financial support and prayer for Trish Gustafson and
CEF of Upper Michigan South Central Chapter.

We are grateful for all you have done in partnership with
CEF to reach the children of the South Central area of the UP with
the Gospel of Jesus Christ.

Just this past year alone, even with the covid restrictions,
you have invested in 409 lives - with 15 of those children profess-
ing to receive Christ as Savior. Thank you so very much!

We desire to continue to give our total effort to reaching the
children — yet, looking at the 2021 Budget we find, even with trim-
ming the budget items there is a 10% shortfall.

Thus, we are prayerfully asking our CEF family of churches
and friends to consider increasing or adding their support.

Pray with us:

For our income to be such that
we will be able to expand our reach and
deliver the Best. Gift. Ever. to more and
more children.

Pray too!
That we may invest this income wisely:

To provide the greatest glory for Him
and the greatest joy for you.




